
BECKER-JIBA SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT 
15269 FM-2860 

KAUFMAN, TX 75142 
(903) 498-3592 

 

 

March 10, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Beginning with November 2025 Bills, which include charges for usage as early as 
September 16, 2025, Becker-Jiba Special Utility District customers will see an increase in 
rates and monthly customer charges.  

 

Throughout the next few months, we will be working on evaluating and providing the exact 
new rate. At a minimum, the rate may increase $10.00 in 2025 and $7.00 in 2026. These 
rate changes are necessary for Becker-Jiba SUD to continue providing a reliable water 
service to our customers. 

 

 

Becker-Jiba Special Utility District 

 

 


